

em 2011.hu

Budapest, 4 April 2011

Dear Colleague,

As the chairman of Committee on European Affairs I have the honour to invite you to the XLV COSAC Meeting, which will take place in Budapest on 29-31 May 2011 in the parliamentary framework related to the Hungarian Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

This will be the last meeting of the parliamentary presidency and we intend to host it in the Upper Hall of the Hungarian Parliament. The conference will be preceded by a boat trip and a dinner on Sunday.

Please find attached the draft programme of the meeting which includes inter alia a presentation on the state of play of the Hungarian Presidency by Mr. Viktor Orbán, Prime Minister and discussion with Mr. Maroš Šefčovič, Vice President of the European Commission on the actual economic issues.

The registration to the meeting can be made online via the website: http://www.parliament-eu2011.eu with the username: cosac and password: budapestmeeting.

I am looking forward to welcoming you to Budapest.

Yours sincerely,

Richárd Hörcsik

Chairman